
Response to COVID-19​: 
 
We are committed to providing our KMP families with evaluation and therapy services while              
also doing our part to prevent the spread of COVID-19. Although the nature of our individual                
appointments and the small size of our practice limits communal contact, we have implemented              
the following procedures to further support the health and well-being of our clients and their               
families. 

What we are Doing... 

● Surfaces in the clinician’s office and the waiting room will be cleaned each morning before 
appointments begin. 

● Clients will be asked to wash their hands or use hand-sanitizer on entering the testing area 
and immediately after working with testing materials. 

● Clinicians administering tests will wear masks. 
● The client and his/her clinician will be seated on opposite sides of a plexiglass shield during 

testing.  
● Therapy appointments and post-testing feedback appointments will be conducted via 

telehealth. 

We ask that parents of children scheduled for testing… 

● Complete intake paperwork online prior to your appointment. 
● Remain in your car until the scheduled appointment time.  
● Consider dropping off your child or waiting in your car until a break or the appointment is 

finished. We will be happy to call/text you if you are needed before the appointment ends, 
when it is time for a break, and at the end of the session. 

Additional information: 
 

● Clients are encouraged, but not required, to wear masks. We recognize that some clients, 
especially young children, may not be able to tolerate a mask or keep it on throughout the 
entirety of testing. 
 

● If your child or anyone in the child’s household has been ill or tested positive for the                 
coronavirus, we ask that you reschedule your appointment. Clients who have been ill or who               
have tested positive ​must provide a copy of a negative test ​result ​before arriving for their                
rescheduled appointment. 

 


